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More Funding For Waterbury
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State Representative Larry B. Butler
Proudly Serving the 72nd District



Dear Neighbors,

I am proud to support a bipartisan state budget 
that increased state aid to Waterbury over what 
we received last year. 

Waterbury schools will receive approximately 
$3.3 million more in state funding than they 
received last year. 

Sincerely,
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•	 Fully restores the Medicare Savings Program that helps low-income elderly individuals and 
the disabled pay for the cost of medicine and health care premiums

•	 Protects municipal aid from being cut midyear

•	 Fully funds the retired teachers health account (at 33%)

•	 Restores $10 million in clean energy funds, helping to protect our environment

•	 Maintains “Rainy Day” Fund reserves at the highest level in over a decade.

•	 Maintains funding for Higher Education and provides extra help to our Community Colleges.

•	 Restores HUSKY A which provides health care coverage to children, their parents and 
pregnant women.

State Representative Larry B. Butler
Proudly Serving the 72nd District

Components of the bipartisan budget agreement include:


